
 

 

 

Important Dates 
September 

3 & 4 – Student Orientation 

7 - Labor Day – NO SCHOOL 

8 & 9 - First Days of School 

 

 

Welcome, everyone, to the 2015-2016 school 
year!  We’ve been busy getting everything 
ready for a fun-filled learning experience for 
the children and can’t wait to see all the 
familiar faces and our new families.  If you 
have any questions, please feel free to ask any 
of our staff members.  We’re happy to help! 

  Director ~ Mrs. Diana Millitello 

  Pre-K Teachers: 

  Stars ~ Mrs. Jenn Luedtke 

  Apples ~ Mrs. Armida Marshall 

  Preschool Teachers: 

  Bears ~ Ms. Maria Zaragoza 

  Hearts ~ Mrs. Traci Olson 

  Classroom Aide ~ Mrs. Sophia Ortiz  

 

We appreciate donations of paper goods (tissue, 
paper towels & anti-bacterial household wipes) & 
snack items (cheese, crackers, fruit, vegetables, 
etc.) for the children! Due to some children’s 
allergies, please do not bring snacks with nuts.  
Sign-ups for milk are posted when you enter the 
school.  We are a non-profit organization and run 
on a tight budget, so your donations really help.  
Thanks in advance for thinking of us when you 
shop!   

 

 

 

October 

10 - Daddy Saturday 

(Bears & Hearts classes only) 

16 - Teacher In-Service Day – NO SCHOOL 

29 & 30 – Halloween Celebrations 

 

 

Tuition is due on the first of the 
month.  You will not be billed.  Please make 

checks payable to “Peter Pan Preschool” and leave 
your check in the box marked “Tuition” as you 
enter the school.  If you need a receipt, please let 
Diana Millitello know. 

September tuition is due the week 
of Sept. 8-11. 

Lab fees, which include books & materials for 

arts & crafts and curriculum enrichment for the 

year, are due by Sept. 20. Lab fees are: 

 Preschool students: $50 per child  

 Pre-K students: $75 per child 

 

 

Please sign your child in and out each day with a 
full signature and time.  No initials, please.  Class 
rosters are posted outside before and after school.  
This is a state requirement, and we will be fined if 
we don’t comply with this rule. Thanks! 

Absences : Please call the school at 685-2275 

if your child will be absent.  The answering 
machine will pick up the message if we’re away 
from the desk.  Also, please keep sick children at 
home for their sake and for those around them. 


